
June 8, 2022 
 
SMMC Contract Submission Requirements Summary Chart 
 
Dear SMMC Plans, 
 
The purpose of this email is to notify the managed care plan that the Agency updated the 
SMMC Contract Submission Requirements Summary Chart. 
 
Updates to the Summary Chart include the following three submissions: 
 

• Annual Enrollee Handbook requirements (added to chart to reflect existing contract 
requirement); 

• Annual Mental Health Parity and Addictions Equity Act (MHPAEA) compliance 
attestation (added to chart to reflect existing contract requirement); and 

• Annual Provider Satisfaction Survey Results (changed submission date from July 1 to 
September 1). 

 
The Summary Chart is posted on the SMMC Managed Care Plan Report Guide webpage: 
https://ahca.myflorida.com/Medicaid/statewide_mc/report_guides/report_guide_2018-
23_new.shtml. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your contract manager. 
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